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Dear sir/madam, 

I am writing to express my objection over the proposed Abortion Reform Law.

There are no safeguards for the protection of women - for the significant risks both
 physical & psychological associated with abortion. 

There is no consideration of the unborn child, which is a human being - a growing human
 being, When I look at a newborn, it horrifies me that other babies, a few week younger,
 while still in their mother's womb, would be killed legally according to the Abortion
 Reform Law. 

Instead of abortion, we should be helping pregnant women with unplanned pregnancies,
 and give them support & other options. Education is needed to show that an unborn baby
 is a living being that feels pain - a child still growing that should be protected. 

Your's sincerely,

Sarah Lane
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